
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

May 14, 1991 

The Police Pension Board met at 11:00 a.m. May 14, 1991, in Conference 
Room A at City Hall. Present were City Manager Mark Achen, Police 
Lieutenant Harvey Gorby, City Clerk Neva Lockhart and Finance Director 
Ron Lappi. Also present was Personnel Director Claudia Hazelhurst. 

The meeting was called to consider the retirement of Police Chief 
Robert Evers effective June 1, 1991. 	Chief Evers has completed more 
than 27 years of service. 	It was moved by Lieutenant Gorby and 
seconded by Mr. Lappi to approve the request and authorized the 
Personnel Director to submit the appropriate information to the 
Colorado Fire and Police Pension Association. Motion carried. 

It was move by Mrs. Lockhart and seconded by Lieutenant Gorby that the 
meeting be adjourned. Motion carried. 

Neva B. Lockhart, CMC 
City Clerk/ Secretary 
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